
 

Dear Coaches, 

 

This message is designed to clarify a few questions that have arisen regarding the 2010 

USRowing Northeast Junior District Championships. 

 

First, this regatta awards 3 bids to the USRowing Youth National Championships. In 

keeping with past practices, these bids will go to the three highest placing crews using the 

Northeast District Championships as their qualifying regattas. Teams that qualified at the 

New York State Scholastic Championships will be allowed to progress and medal based 

on where they finish. However, they will not be eligible for one of the 3 bids available. 

 

Secondly, the order of events listed in the entry packet reflects the order of finals. 

However, finals for non-qualifying events will be used to allow more opportunities for 

competitors to double up. Specifically, consideration is being given to allow doubling 

between the 1x and 2x events as well as the 4+ and 8+ events. 

 

Due to these changes, the early registration deadline will be extended through this 

weekend. Late fees will be assessed on entries received beginning Monday, May 3.  

 

Finally, based on feedback from coaches in the region, the deadline for boat line-ups will 

be extended until May 9, 2010. All line-ups must be submitted no later than 12:00am 

PST of May 9, 2010.  

 

 Feel free to contact me using the information below with any questions. 

 

We thank you for choosing to attend the 2010 USRowing Northeast Junior District 

Championships and look forward to a great weekend of racing. 

 

AJ Dominique III 

USRowing 

Events Coordinator 

609-751-0705 

alvin@usrowing.org 


